
 

 
 

PARLIAMENT STANDING COMMITTEE ON JUSTICE, LAW AND HUMAN RIGHTS  

 
CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS 

 

The Standing Committee on Justice, Law and Human Rights has been established pursuant to 
Standing Order 109 of the Standing Orders of the Parliament of Fiji. 
 
Pursuant to Standing Order 110 (1) (a), the Standing Committee has been tasked with scrutinising 

and making necessary amendments to the under-mentioned Bill, which was referred to the Committee 

by the Parliament.  

The International Arbitration Bill, 2017 (Bill No. 37 of 2017) aims to provide for the conduct of 

international arbitrations based on the model law adopted by the United Nations Commission on 

International Trade Law on International Commercial Arbitration. 

The Committee invites members of the public and key stakeholders wishing to express their views on 

the above-mentioned Bill to lodge written submissions through email addresses 

ira.komaisavai@parliament.gov.fj or jackson.cakacaka@parliament.gov.fj or via correspondence 

addressed to: 

   
The Chairperson  
Standing Committee on Justice, Law and Human Rights 
PO Box 2352 
Government Buildings 
SUVA 

Members of the public and stakeholders wishing to make oral submissions may show their interest by 
emailing the above mentioned email addresses. Oral submissions will be limited to 15 minutes per 
individual/group/organisation with 5 minutes allocated for questions. Copies of the Bills are available 
on the Parliament website.  

Written submissions should be submitted to the Secretariat no later than 4pm on 27/07/2017. Oral 

submissions on the Bill will be heard by the Standing Committee on the following dates:  

(i) 25/07/2017 to 26/07/2017 
 
For further information and allocation of time slots for oral submissions, please contact Committee 
Secretariat staff, Ira Komaisavai or Jackson Cakacaka on the above mentioned emails or telephone 
322 5695.  
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